
Thursday 24th December
4.30pm

As we celebrate the birth of Jesus, 
God’s great gift to us, 

you are invited to bring a gift for the 
Food Bank and place it by the tree.  

Families to attend in household 
bubbles and maintain social 

distancing.
Church will be open after for you to 

‘walk through’ or rest awhile and listen 
to Christmas music.

Cheswardine
Outdoor Carols at the Crib


